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FINAL DESIGN UNDERWAY 
Orange County has initiated the final design phase for 
the widening of Reams Road from south of Summerlake 
Park Boulevard to Taborfield Avenue within Horizon 
West in southwest Orange County, a distance of 2.8 
miles. This phase of the project includes the roadway 
engineering and preparation of final construction plans 
and documents. The project will be designed in general 
accordance with the Reams Road Roadway Conceptual 
Analysis completed in 2018. The construction plans are 
scheduled to be completed in early 2022. The project 
team will issue a series of newsletters and the website 
will be updated as necessary. 

PROJECT DETAILS 
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The proposed design includes two 11-foot-wide travel lanes in each direction separated by a raised median. A 5-foot-wide 
sidewalk is located on the south side of the roadway, and a 14-foot-wide multi-use trail is planned along the north side of the 
roadway. The project also plans to incorporate drainage improvements, lighting and landscaping. Additional right of way will 
be needed for the roadway and stormwater improvements. 
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We're on tile web at www.ocfl .net 
From tl1e home page pick Residents, then Traffic & Transportation . then Transportation Projects and then click 011 Reams Road 
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NOTICE TO PROCEED 

~ NEWSLffiER #1 

~ NEWSLffiER #2 

Need more information? To ask questions or 
make comments, please contact: 

ROBERTO NG, P.E. 
Orange County Project Manager 

Phone: 407-836-8067 
Email: Roberto.Ng@ocfl.net 

Orange County Public Works 
Engineering Division [5139] 
4200 South John Young Parkway 
Orlando, Florida 32839-9205 

Address 
Service 
Requested 

NEWSLETTER #3 ~ 

CONSTRUCTION: START FALL 2024 Ii END FALL 2026 

LNecesitas mas informaci6n? Si desea hacer un 
comentario o pregunta, contacte a: 

ANEVSHA M. SERRANO SANTOS 
Phone: 407-836-8008 

Email: Aneysha.SerranoSantos@ocfl.net 

ORANGE COUNTY GOVERNMENT PUBLIC NOTICE 


